Attachment F
Radiological Event Messages for Public Health Workers

Survey Letter for

Study of Radiological Messages

Among Public Health Workers
DATE

Dear NAME OF STATE Public Health Worker:

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and the National Public Health Information Coalition are gathering opinions of public health workers regarding a set of messages about radiological emergencies through a survey of public health workers in six states.

We in STATE are pleased to cooperate with CDC and NPHIC and have agreed to participate.  We would greatly appreciate your assistance with this important evaluation.

Your feedback is important to us and will be used to evaluate essential messages regarding a radiological emergency.  We invite you to complete the survey online at:

www.webaddress.com
The survey will take approximately 20 minutes and any information you provide will be confidential.   Your name, location or any other personal information will not be connected with your responses.  The responses you give will be combined with everyone else’s answers and will not be reported separately.

If you have any questions or would like more information about participating, please call NAME at NUMBER or EMAIL ADDRESS.  Thank you in advance for your participation in this important health research.

Warmest Regards, 

TOP STATE HEALTH OFFICIAL NAME

TOP STATE HEALTH OFFICIAL TITLE
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